
Notice of Application for the Review 
of a Premises Licence – Licensing 

Act 2003 
 

An application for the Review of a Premises Licence 
has been made to the Licensing Authority in regard to 
premises known as: 
Exotic Sweet Centre Ltd  
262 – 264 Farnham Road 
Slough 
SL1 4XL 
 
The date by which Interested Parties and Responsible 
Authorities may make representations to the 
Licensing Authority: 2 July 2025 
 
The grounds for the application for review relate to: 
The prevention of crime and disorder 
 
The Licensing Register and the record of the 
application can be inspected at the address noted 
below during normal working hours. 
 
Representations regarding this application MUST BE 
IN WRITING and can be made to: 
Slough Borough Council 
Licensing Team 
Observatory House 
25 Windsor Road 
Slough  
SL1 2EL 
Email:  licensing@slough.gov.uk 
 
Date Notice first Displayed: 5 June 2025 

 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false 
statement in connection with an application and is 
subject to a maximum fine of £5000 on summary 
conviction for the offence. 
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